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The motion on a spiny lobster amendment to the FMP was moved by Mr. Bergh and seconded by Mr. 

Nedimyer. 

 

The motion passed unanimously upon roll call vote.  Below is the final text approved by the motion. 

 

That the Sanctuary Superintendent convey to the National Marine Fisheries Service and the two relevant 

councils the preference of the Sanctuary Advisory Council for old alternative four, which is to expand 

existing and/or create new closed areas to prohibit all spiny lobster fishing in the EEZ off Florida. 

 

--- 
 

The Council is an advisory body to the sanctuary superintendent.  The opinions and findings of this 

publication do not necessarily reflect the position of the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary, the 

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 

or the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission. 


